
Teaching Assistant  
Training Programme 2019-2020 

Have you ever considered working in your local primary or secondary 
school in the classroom as a Teaching Assistant? 

This innovative five week course begins on Monday 10th February 2020. 
For further details please visit www.georgeabbotteachingschool.co.uk. 

Please come along to our Information Event on Tuesday 5th November 
2019 from 10.00am to 11.00am at George Abbot School to find out 
more.  To book a place please contact Jackie Blackwood 01483 888047 
or email jblackwood@georgeabbot.surrey.sch.uk 

Applications will then be accepted until 10am on Friday 22nd November 
2019. 

The cost of the course is £250 + £70 for a DBS check (unless you are part of the DBS update service) 
George Abbot School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

This programme is provided by  
George Abbot School, Woodruff Avenue, Guildford, GU1 1XX
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